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Since the introduction of the CAR system in the 1990s, some types of forest vegetation 
has been over-reserved.  This has resulted in a lack of timber supply and also poorly 
managed forest floors which are not ideal for koala habitat. Locking up forests as 
National Parks has also resulted in lack of management regarding weeds, bridges and fire 
trails.   
 
Crown Lands which are managed by councils as reserves are not being adequately 
maintained because funds generated are being directed away from general maintenance 
of these areas. Key Performance Indicators should be introduced to ensure 
accountability and proper investment in these public assets. 


































